
Announcements 

Fifth Sunday of Lent – Apr. 5th & 6th, 2025 
 

 

1. There are many Jubilees being celebrated in Rome this year, and Pope Francis is  

calling us to be Pilgrims of Hope in our communities.  Since April 5 & 6 is the 

Jubilee of Health Care workers, Notre Dame Parish is planning to show our 

appreciation for the staff of Villa Pascal. We are planning on delivering a small gift 

package including flower seeds, a crocheted book mark, some treats and a note of 

appreciation to each of the 70 staff members who work there. How can you help? 

If you wish, you may drop off bags of individually wrapped candy or chocolate at 

the parish office or at the church by Sunday, April 13. A committee will then make 

up the packages and make the delivery. Thank you very much.   

 

2. April 6th is Solidarity Sunday. Please give generously to Share Lent. There are 

special brown envelopes in the entrance, one for sending your donation directly to 

Development and Peace, and one if you wish to make a cheque out to Notre Dame 

Church for us to send. Please see details in the bulletin.  

 

3. A reminder that if you are interested in the Holy Year Pilgrimage to Rome this 

December, please attend the presentation at St. Joseph Calasanctius Parish on 

Wednesday, April 9th, at 7:00 pm.  

 

4. Please join us on Friday, April 11th, at 7:00 pm, for the Stations of the Cross led by 

Development and Peace.   

 

5.  Anyone wishing to join the Diocesan choir for the Chrism Mass on Tuesday, April 

15, in Prince Albert, is welcome to attend a practice at 5:30 pm. The mass begins at 

6:30 pm at the Scared Heart Cathedral.  

 

6. Recently, the federal government received a committee proposal to strip religious 

organizations of their charitable status. This would have a great impact on churches 

and other religious organizations. The Knights of Columbus and Campaign Life 

Coalition urge us all to sign a petition to prevent this from happening. Please sign the 

petition before leaving the church today.  

 

For Sunday at 11:00 am Mass only: 

You are all invited for coffee and donuts in St. Bernadette Hall following Mass. Please 

join us.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


